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From:
Sent: Monday, 3 April 2017 11:34 AM
To: Public Works and Utilities Committee
Subject: Letter to QLD Govt

My name is Anthony Fisher. I have started driving for the Cairns Uber service.  Mostly because 
there is a already a breach of employers paying under award wages, and non compliance with 
rates, which force me to work for myself. The expenses and cost to my vehicle are already high 
and it is only just profitable to go on the road.  
It has already cost me a lot of money to work for Uber, and it would be unjust to change legislation 
mid -straem in a matter that you have just approved.  The people I help and drive appreciate the 
system becaiuse the taxis have had a monopoly on the service and over charge.  If you--the 
government --increase feed for me, because you want a piece of the pie, I can ussure you that the 
political impact will soon be understood by your voters, who already have a deepening sense of 
distrust of your duty. 
 
Anthony Fisher 
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